Office of the President

October 9, 2024

President Bryce Ashlin-Mayo Ambrose University 150 Ambrose Circle SW Calgary, AB, T3H 0L5

Dear Bryce,

On behalf of the Board of Governors, Faculty, Students and Staff of Tyndale University, I extend sincere congratulations on your installation as the fifth President of Ambrose University. I know you feel a deep sense of call to this new chapter at Ambrose and in your journey with Christ.

Thank you for the invitation to attend the Installation ceremony, particularly as we recognize our shared commitment to advancing Christian higher education in Canada.

With regret, I am unable able to attend the service on October 31, but please know you will be in our prayers not only for the Installation ceremony, but also for the coming years as you seek to fulfill the Mission of your campus and your call to lead Ambrose University. May you know the joy and blessing of God in all you do.

Sincerely,

Dr. Marjory Kerr

President and Vice Chancellor